
Congratulations to Hiu-nam -- scholarship granted by Heung Yee Kuk 

 

Our student Kwok Hiu-nam who has attained Level 5** in 6 subjects and Level 5* in 

1 subject in the 2016 HKDSE was awarded a $20,000 scholarship from the Heung 

Yee Kuk Foundation Limited on 3 February 2017 as a result of her outstanding 

performance. Hiu-nam was honoured to be presented the scholarship by Mr. Kenneth 

LAU Yip-keung, MH, JP, Chairperson of Heung Yee Kuk. 

 

 

 

 

 


